
From: Becky
Sent: Monday, January 18, 2021 11:42 AM
Subject: Band Scholarship
 
Dear Band Members:

 
      I hope you  are all doing well in these crazy virus times. As far as the annual scholarship is concerned, I 
think we will probably need to skip it this year since we were not able to generate any funds in 2020, and we 
have not been able to get together for our annual election of officers and open floor discussion of the scholarship
award. If things change and we get back together this spring, we could still offer scholarships at the end of the 
school year.

 
I miss you all,
Becky


